
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Banner Finance will not available due to year-end process 
 
Please be advised that on August 6, 2019 at 5:15 pm, Finance Self Service and Finance INB 
will not be available until August 7, 2019 at noon.   To avoid any technical issues we will 
appreciate if you can refrain from using the system during those hours.  If you have any 
questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the Controller’s office at X2845. 
 
 
 


